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August/September Newsletter

We are very excited to introduce to you our newsletter for the Mojo Choir! This

will be a monthly newsletter that will help keep you up to date with upcoming

events, articles, and pictures of everything going on!

SEPTEMBER  6TH  -  CHOIR

BREAKFAST

SEPTEMBER  7TH  -  OC

REGION  CL IN IC

SEPTEMBER  7TH  -  CHOIR

K ICKOFF  PARTY

SEPTEMBER  1 4TH  -

SWACDA  BOOTCAMP

(CANTUS )

SEPTEMBER  26  -  HS

REGION  CUT  PARTY

SEPTEMBER  28  -  HS

REGION  CHOIR  AUDIT IONS

 

 

DUE :

HANDBOOK  FORMS

ASSESMENT  FEES  DUE  BY

END  OF  SEPTEMBER

Coming Up This Month

BIG ANNOUNCEMENT:

Our Varsity Men’s Ensemble,

Cantus, was recently selected

as an invited choir to the 2020

Southwest American Choral

Directors Association

convention in Little Rock,

Arkansas! This is a HUGE DEAL

and is the first time the men

from Permian High School

invited to this convention.



This Summers Spotlight

WHAT  OUR  STUDENTS  HAVE  BEEN  UP  TO

Fun in the Sun!                                
     Our summer kicked off with the choir’s

trip to Port Aransas/Corpus Christi.

Students swam at the beach as well the

MASSIVE resort pool, played water

volleyball, held a cooking competition,

visited the historic U.S.S. Lexington

battleship and ate some good food!

       Top Left, Whole group on Luau night

TCDA Student Leadership Day
 

On Friday, August 9th,  our Mojo Choir

Council (Officers) were pleased to attend the

2019 TCDA Student Leadership day hosted

by Texas Tech University! They were guided

through seminars and classes all geared

towards showing how to make our program

through student involvement and

leadership. They look forward to sharing

these techniques with the rest of the choir!

(Article Below)

        Bottom Right, Mojo Choir Council on
steps of TTU School of Music
 

This Summer in Review..

Texas Tech Choir Camp
A group of our students went up to

Lubbock to participate in the Texas Tech

All-State Choir camp. They learned a lot

in a short amount of time, as well as

performed a concert.
Top Right, Mojo Choir students at TTU Choir camp



TCDA Leadership Day

BY  ASHTON  ARANDA

 

A word from our Choir Council President..

                This summer, in preparation of the new school year

our 2019-2020 Choir Council took a day trip to Texas Tech

University for a leadership conference in leading their peers.

         To start the conference, our officers attended a seminar

led by Dr. Tim in which he challenged our students to be

leaders by initiating change through fast paced exercises to

get us out of our comfort zones. Dr. Tim also pushed the

students to understand how leadership should be done in

the order of 'why, how, what' to engage those being led. 

       After lunch on campus, the students had the opportunity

to go through two workshops. On how to lead warm-ups and

sectionals with Dr. Cruse (Associate Choir Professor - TTU).

The other workshop was how to reset when dealing with

stress in order to be an effective leader, as well as how to

conduct music with our own, Mr. Sieloff. To close the day, the

students got to talk to a panel of music majors and

educators about college and life after college. 

         With this, our Choir Council members were refreshed

and excited about sharing what they had learned and what

the future has to hold in the Permian Choir department. 



Quotes of the month..

"Save the turtles, oooohh!!" -

Karley Gray "Bye everyone, hugs

and kisses!" - Kyler Fife

 

"I'm like a Wal-Mart version

of Napoleon Dynamite" -

Karley Gray

"Fix it!!!" - Mr. Sieloff

"It's nae-nae hour." - Adrian Papica



 



The Mojo Choir Newsletter is compiled and edited by Mr. Harris

with the assistance of the Mojo Choir Council (student officers)

to keep parents up to date with what is going on in our

program. For more information on our program, please visit

permianchoir.com or contact one of our directors. 

Other Info

Contact Info:
 

                                Email: kenneth.seiloff@ectorcountyisd.org
Phone: 432-456-2399

 

 
                                    Email: stephanie.burton@ectorcountyisd.org

Phone: 432-456-2391

 
                        Email: jeb.harris@ectorcountyisd.org

Phone: 432-456-2300

Mr. Sieloff

Mr. Harris

Mrs. Burton


